
NOTICE OF HEARING

Notice is hereby given, that pursuant to the provisions of Section 67 -6509 Idaho Code, a public
hearing will be held in the Council Chambers, 225 W North St, Grangeville, before the Planning
and Zoning Commission on the 23'd day of June, 2020. at 5:30 P.M. to consider a potentia^
comprehensive plan change and rezone requested by Gene and Judy Dandliker that would
expand the industrial zone to include T-85. T-85 is currently zoned Residential. This property is
on the northeast side of Grangeville and previously owned by Grangeville Transit Mix. A map
can be viewed online at wuw.srangeville.us under Publications/Legal Notices.

All citizens and persons interested shall be given the opportunity to be heard.

DATED this 19* day of May,2020.

Publish: May 27,2020

EDY, City Clerk
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